
 

 

        
 
 

 

 
 
What is the webinar about? 
The training is delivered by Matt and Andy from SMASHLIFE. They will focus on how 
professionals understand ‘what life is like for children?’ from their perspective as 
care experienced people. Working through personal chronologies they will share 
tools and key messages for engaging young people, to help you understand 
children’s needs and individual experiences.  There will be an opportunity at the end 
of this training to ask Andy & Matt any questions and to share your thoughts and 
reflections about its content.  
 

“Smash Life’s ethos is simple, always be positive, always support and do not make 
judgements – try simply to understand what people are going through.” 

www.smashlifeuk.com 
 
Aims of the course:  
To increase confidence and understanding of what life is like for the children, young people 
and families we work with. 
Who should attend?  
The training is relevant for all partners and workers who support young people.  
 
Feedback on Smashlife: 

 
COURSE DATE: 

 
Tuesday 8th September 2020 

 
CLOSING DATE FOR 
NOMINATIONS: 

 
Tuesday 1st September 2020 

 
TIME: 

1:00 – 2:30pm 

 
MSTeams  
 

Places are limited and will be 
allocated on a first come first 
served basis 

Are You Listening?  
Distress and Resilience: Learning 
Through Our Lived Experience 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

http://www.smashlifeuk.com/


 

 “Andy’s and Matt’s approach with young people has always been inspirational and we hold 
similar values and a proven history of building a rapport with individuals who are struggling 
in life and do not readily access support.” 
 
How to request a place: please email Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk with the following 
information: 

• Name of delegate 

• Job title 

• Agency 

• Team based with 

• Full address where based 

• Email address 

• Name of manager 
 

The training will be delivered via Microsoft Teams and you will receive an 
email with a link to the online session. 
 
If you are unable to attend the course for any reason, we ask that you 
notify us as soon as possible and ideally at least 5 working days 
before.  Your agency may be charged an administration fee if you book 
onto the course and fail to attend. 
 

mailto:Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk

